
 

 

 

 

 

 

19th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you will be aware, the government have instructed that schools will be closing on Friday 
for an undetermined period of time.  

Many of you will have questions about the ‘key workers’ and additional children that will 
continue to have access to school provision from Monday 23rd March 2020.   The 
government are yet to clarify the list of key workers that this will be applicable to other than 
the examples they have given (NHS staff, police and delivery drivers).  

Please be assured that once there is further clarification we will update you accordingly and 
we will then be working on plans going forward as a school.  
 
Further information about how students who do not attend school can access work online 
will also be distributed by the end of the week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Dr J Coughlan 
  
 


